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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
 
Meithrin – Indie Peterson 
Derbyn – Oliver Sturdy-Lisle 
Shakespeare – Senumi Wijesinghe  
Dahl – Gabriella Beedell 
Kipling – Zion Peterson 
Shelley – Cami Millham 
Byron – Cleo Armstrong              
Milton – Sophia Farnden 
Masefield – Ionie Cancelliere 
Ceiriog – Maddie Sergeant 
Thomas – Maryam Adil 

 
Well done!   Da iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
19/12: Christmas Jumper Day 
21/12: Board Game Day and Christmas 
Jumpers 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
8/1: First day of Spring term 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

 
 
Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
Ble rwyt ti’n byw?  
Where do you live? 
Dw i’n byw… I live … 
yng Nghaerdydd / in Cardiff 
ym Mhenarth / in Penarth 
yn y Barri / in Barry 
yn Sili / in Sully 
yn Ninas Powys / in Dinas 
Powys 

Sgwad Cymraeg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper and 
Board Game Day 

 
On Tuesday 19th and 

Thursday 21st December 
pupils are invited to wear 

their Christmas jumpers to 
school. 

Thursday 21st December is 
also ‘Board Game Day’, 
where they can bring a 

board game to school, to 
play with friends in class.  

 

Years 5 and 6 visited All 
Saints Church for the 
Immersive Christmas 

Experience, where they 
enjoyed several 

interactive stations, 
each one linked to the 
Nativity Story. The 

volunteers all 
commented on the 
children’s lovely 

manners, so we are very 
proud of them. Thank 
you to All Saints for 

their hospitality! 

On Wednesday Year 3 & 4 were lucky 
enough to have a parent presenting on their 
Jewish faith, as part of their Judaism RVE 
topic this term. The children enjoyed trying 
the special Sabbath Challah bread he had 

baked for them that morning!  


